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Dear friends, 

School Institution Niigata Sago Gak 
Uen Graduate Institute for 
Entrepreneurial Studies 

I am writing to express my sincere thanks for the solidarity with our University and 
Ukraine's fight against Russian aggression, as well as for assistance to the Igor Sikorsky KPI 
Support Foundation. 

This assistance will be used to ensure vital activities of the University during this 
period, the exigencies of students and staff, operation of dormitories and air-raid shelters. 

The Kyiv Polytechnic's family has suffered losses of those who swelled the ranks of the 
Armed Forces of Ukraine, the Territorial Defense Force, and volunteer organizations to get 
into the deadly fight with the enemy. Thirteen of them died a hero 's death. 

Eternal glory to our heroes! 
Twenty-five families of our faculty lost their homes in hot spots after barbaric Russian 

shelling of the Kyiv region and the city of Kyiv. These families have been temporarily 
accommodated in student dormitories. 

On Kyiv Polytechnic's campus, volunteers opened a shelter for animals evacuated from 
Bucha, Irpin, Hostomel, Vorzel, and Borodyanka. Students are rendering pet care services and 
providing medical treatment to the pets. 

The charitable contribution to the Igor Sikorsky KPI Support Foundation, which has 
been made by the School Institution Niigata Soga, will be used for meeting such and similar 
needs. 

Dear friends! We believe in our Victory! Your support and assistance are vitally 
important to us. 

We will never forget it! 

Sincerely, 

Mykhailo ZGUROVSKY 
Head of the Special Response & Security Staff 
Rector 
Igor Sikorsky Kyiv Polytechnic Institute 


